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TAKATA EMERGENCY : 484
VOLKSWAGEN STILL WANTED IN

GUADELOUPE

PRESS RELEASE - JULY, 23TH 2024

TAKATA RECALL :  ABSOLUTE PRIORITY TO THE SAFETY
OF VOLKSWAGEN CUSTOMERS IN GUADELOUPE

In 2022, Volkswagen has invited owners and dealers of Crafter,
Fox, Polo and Up! models produced between 1998 and 2018 and
fitted with Takata airbags that have not yet been replaced to
contact their local dealer to have the required repairs carried
out free of charge. 

Since the start of Volkswagen's recall campaigns in
Guadeloupe, GSA has been able to change the airbags in 156
vehicles, but there are still 484 unsafe vehicles to find.
Nevertheless, it 's a race against time, as wear and tear and
ageing vehicles increase the risk of fatal accidents.  
Therefore, we are call ing on all drivers of the vehicles
concerned to visit our workshops free of charge to have their
vehicles secured.

About Takata crisis :
The Takata airbag crisis is a major safety problem linked to
airbags manufactured by the Japanese company Takata. The
crisis erupted following the discovery that some of these airbags
could rupture during deployment. The airbags in question were
mainly installed between 2002 and 2015 by 19 automakers,
covering 34 brands worldwide. By the end of 2023, there had
been more than 30 deaths worldwide, including 26 in the USA,
linked to these failures. Takata airbag explosions have injured
more than 400 people worldwide.
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RECALL CAMPAIGN
TAKATA AIRBAGS

AMONG THOUSANDS OF VEHICLES AFFECTED IN GUADELOUPE, THERE ARE STILL
484 VEHICLES VOLKSWAGEN LEFT.

Your safety is our top priority
TRAFFIC STOP & FREE REPAIR 


